
CoronaVirus Update – Essential Services

At Leonard Valve Company, we are watching the COVID-19 developments 
continuously.  We follow guidance from the Centers for Disease Control ad-
visements.  This week we have formalized social distancing in our workplace.

The safety of our workforce is paramount.  Leonard Valve Company also has 
a responsibility to the Healthcare System.  We provide Essential Water Mix-
ing Valves and parts for the infrastructure that maintains Hospitals; Nursing 
Homes; and other Critical Care facilities.

Leonard Valve Company is considered an Essential Business as are plumbers 
and mechanical contractors.  Should the State of Rhode Island or the US Gov-
ernment issue a work from home directive, Leonard Valve Company should be 
exempt from that directive. 

It is our intention to remain open to serve our customers as long as we can 
safely protect our employees.  We will continue to monitor the situation and 
look for every way to limit exposure for our employees.
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